
AILIS, the Association of International Librarians and Information Specialists is proud 
to present a screening of the movie in the presence of the filmmaker Ann Seidl.

The screening will take place on Monday 2 June at 18:00, at the International Telecommunica-
tion Union, Tower building (Entrance Av. Guiseppe Motta), Room C, 2nd basement.

We kindly ask you to register beforehand by email (library@itu.int) or phone (+41.22.730.69.00) 
and to bring a valid ID with you.

Librarians@the heart of the information society


